
Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic/Practice Name] for your recent medical consultation on [Date]. 

We hope that your experience was positive and that you received the care and attention you 

needed. 

Your Feedback Matters 

To continually improve our services, we would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding your 

visit. Please take a moment to answer the following questions: 

1. How would you rate your overall experience? (1-5) 

2. Were our staff members friendly and helpful? 

3. Did you feel that your concerns were addressed? 

4. Is there anything we could do to improve? 

Your feedback is invaluable to us and will be used to enhance our services for all patients. 

How to Respond 

Please reply to this email or fill out our online feedback form at [Link to Form]. 

Thank you for taking the time to help us improve. We look forward to serving you in the future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Clinic/Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


